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RIBBON CUTTING CEREMONY SET FOR FRIDAY, AUGUST 31 

 
St. Croix, USVI - The Department of Education invites members of the media to attend a Ribbon 
Cutting Ceremony on Friday, August 31 at 10:00 a.m. at Pearl B. Larsen Elementary 
School to commemorate the completion of key temporary school repairs projects and the 
opening of the 2018-19 school year. 
 
For more information, contact the Office of Public Relations at (340) 643-4784. 
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